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Cross Country Event 

Children from Y5/6 took part in a 

Cross Country relay at Fordhouses 

Cricket Club amongst other schools. The children were superb 

and placed among the top 10, 

Hockey Festival 

Y5/6 participated in a Hockey Festival amongst several 

other schools. The school were able to pick 2 teams to take 

part in this festival. The children showcased their terrific 

skills and were delighted to have won many matches. 

SPORTING SUCCESS! 

Bilston C of E 3-0 Loxdale 

Our Mixed Y5/6 team played against Loxdale 

Primary School, winning 3-0. They performed 

very well as a team and It was great to see 2 

important girls team players take part in the 

match and help contribute towards the goals and 

performance. 

Bilston C of E 3-2 Wilkinson 

Our Girls football team visited Wilkinson Primary 

School in their first league game of the football 

season. The girls fought hard 

to comeback and win the match 

as they were 2-1 down at half-

time. KS1 Multi-Skills Tournament 

Some students from KS1 were selected to participate in a 

Multi-Skills tournament at Colton Hills Community school. 

They completed a variety of different activities and won the 

tournament! 

‘Hand in hand together with faith we will strive to achieve all things’ Philippians 4:13  

Girls Wolves Foundation Tournament 

10 girls from Y5/6 visited the Wolves Foundation 

Tournament at the City of College. There were 4 

groups of 7 teams. The girls came top of their group 

winning 5 out of their 6 games, drawing 1. The team 

reached the quarter finals without conceding a single 

goal. 

 


